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I object to the changed recommendations of the planning department to the IPC
 
It is totally inappropriate for the NSW Government to facilitate a project in order to ensure profit
for the developer.  This proposal to reinstate turbines is at the expense of the environment and
the basic rights of NSW regional residents to live and farm on their own land.
 
This change proposed by the planning department sends a clear loud message to all developers.  
Do what you want:  destroy our right to farm, destroy our environment and destroy the
liveability of our homes.   When the documents state this will not be a precedent for all
developments what does this mean?  Will this just be the case for regional developments but not
metropolitan ones?
 
Who is the IEAPET?   How about the NSW Government demonstrate diversity and inclusivity by
including a range of experts on the panel not just a bunch of “yes boys”.

 
Rosa Reynolds
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